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	Dear GP Practice,  

Following discussions with the ICB and LMC, Somerset NHS Foundation Trust will remain responsible for the annual review of prescribed cholinesterase inhibitors.  To ensure we have oversight of all patients registered within your surgery, we would like to invite practices to perform the following EMIS search:

· All those prescribed anti-dementia medication, including Donepezil, Galantamine, Rivastigmine, Memantine hydrochloride
With the resulting list could we please ask that this is sent electronically to: Helen.andrew@somersetft.nhs.uk .  This will enable clinicians to ensure annual memory medication reviews commence in a timely manner and without a need for a referral from primary care. 

The ICB have sought advice from their information governance team about the transfer of information from practices. They have advised that this would be covered under business-as-usual arrangements however should you have any concerns around please contact the IG team for guidance at somicb.gpdpo@nhs.net.
Your sincerely 

Helen Andrew 
Operational Service Manager 
Central Memory Service 
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